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Appendix C2

To Date: 19/04/2017
Customer Services Department

Leicester City Council

91, Granby Street

Leicester LE1 6FB

Re: Opening of Dance Bar at 112-Leire Street, Leicester LE4 6NT

Dear Sirs,

| Mr Leire Street Leicester read the notice on pole that around the corner at 112,
Leire street Leicester a dancing bar is going to be opened in coming days. Thisis a complete family
residential area and we do not want any kind of club opened till late night.

Also, when people leaves club, they are drunk and make too much noise. So, we do not want any
problems in our family lives.

We opposed this planning of opening dance bar at 112, leire street Leicester.

Many Thanke f A




